Respected Principal Madam,

I would like you to spare a few moments for me out of your busy schedule, as I can understand that you
along with your staff members are very busy in starting the new academic session. I wish you all the
best and every success in the same.

Parth has been awarded the “Student of the Year” award by The Times of India with a reward of
Rs.1000/=. T am proud of the staff of Sanskriti family who constantly work hard with a personal touch
of responsibility in building students to their maximum ability which is evident from Parth's case.

With your kind permission, Parth wishes to contribute 50% of the reward amount for the welfare of the
needy students. You are requested to accept a cheque of Rs.500/=. Parth will come personally to
handover the same to you.

Once again, | am thankful to you and your entire staff for encouraging their students.

With Warm Regards
Sanjay Kaul




